Ram's Tale—also known as yearbook! Notes on Book Sales and Senior Photos



Here's some information to chew on awhile!

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Before the new school year begins, we at the Ram's Tale would like to take the opportunity to address a few common concerns regarding yearbook sales and senior picture requirements.

First, it is important to know that we will be selling yearbooks at the scheduled orientation sessions. The books sold at orientation will be at the lowest price of the year: \$65.

Senior Orientation, August 14th—RHS 1st floor hallway Junior Orientation, August 15th—RHS 1st floor hallway Sophomore Orientation, August 16th—RHS 1st floor hallway Freshman Orientation, August 15th—RFC

Freshman Make-up, August 20th—RFC Office 10-12 Make-up, August 20th—RHS Office

(Checks can be made out to: The Ram's Tale or Rockford Public Schools)

The more books we are able to sell up front, the more flexibility our staff will have in planning additional features and color for the 2018-2019 book. If you are planning to buy a book, we ask that you try to do it during orientation and save yourself a few dollars and help us out at the same time.

Throughout the school year our staff will be offering ongoing yearbook sales through the office and in room 249 (of the 10-12 building) before school, after school, and during lunches.

Book Cost:

\$65 August 1st through Friday, September 28th—We hope you buy here! \$70 September 29th through Friday, December 21st \$75 December 22nd through Friday, May 31st!

Also available for your convenience:

Books can be ordered on line at yearbookforever.com beginning now (as soon as you have this in hand) until the end of book sales; this is a way to use a credit card to order, however, there is a one-dollar service fee attached to use the service.

Book Delivery:

Our expected delivery date is late September for the 2017-2018 books. As soon as the books are in and organized there will be announcements of how to pick them up. In general they will be passed out before school, during all lunches, and after school for the first couple of weeks. Graduates will be notified by mail that books have arrived. 2018-2019 books will be in next fall in October as we have a fall delivery book. Any questions or concerns can be directed to Mr. Feeley, the yearbook advisor, at 863-6030 Ext. 7349 or by email at ifeeley@rockfordschools.org.

Senior Pictures—

The Requirements

Congratulations on attaining the status of "Senior!"



Must be wallet size and in color!

Before submitting your senior picture, please consider the following guidelines and requirements.

Must:

- > Be a wallet sized photo (2X3)
- > Formatted vertically
- > Appropriately dressed
- > Not full length
- > Full color image
- > No sepia or other toned images

Options:

- > May be traditional portrait
- Background is your choice but should be complementary
- May be waist-up (not full length)
- ➤ Use of hands and other props should be minimal as they distract from you!

Unacceptable: will need to be changed to be included

- Black and white or toned photos
- > Horizontally formatted photos
- > Full length photos
- ➤ Low resolution photos printed at home (paper quality and resolution are key here)

Preferences:

- ➤ Digital images 300DPI or greater
- ➤ Digital image over hard copy photos, especially in the case of shooting one's own photo.
- > Turned in early!

Email Pictures to ffeeley@rockfordschools.org

Senior Photos Due By Friday, December 14th, 2018
—1 week before Christmas Break

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Feeley at 863-6030 Ext. 7349 or by email at jfeeley@rockfordschools.org

Save For Future Reference!